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Mia Fisher, Dental Manager gave a brief presentation that depicted the current inside of the interior and 
what needs to be done to upgrade it to a MDU (Mobile Dental Unit). 

Board Comments 

Director Stiemsma - Great idea. 

Director Greenhouse - Use it to raise money for 3D mammograms. 

Director Evans - Childcare, education programs, under the spectrum of Health Services it does all this. 
Patients have to call off or cancel because of daycare issues. 

After careful consideration, it was decided to amend the original motion to that of: 

• Motion 24-05 to approve the transfer of $26,000.00 from the Foundation account to the District

account for the purchase of mobile dental van.

MSC Stiemsma/Todd 5/0/0 approved the transfer of $26,000 from the Foundation account to the District 

account for the purchase, registration, and taxes for a mobile dental van. 

Note: Director Greenhouse arrived at 6:08 p.m. 

MEETING ADJOURNMENT - Meeting was adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 

Misty Evans, President 
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